
 
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF OLD ORCHARD BEACH, MAINE 
 CABLE TELEVISION FRANCHISE RENEWAL AND FRANCHISE TRANSFER 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Old Orchard Beach Town Council, in its capacity as cable television 
franchising authority pursuant to the federal and state law, will hold a public hearing on 
1) the possible renewal of the Time Warner cable franchise and 2) a pending application 
to transfer the Old Orchard Beach cable franchise from Time Warner to Charter 
Communications; to be held on September 15, 2015, 7:00 p.m. at Town Hall, One 
Portland Avenue, Old Orchard Beach.  The franchise renewal hearing will be for the 
purpose of receiving public comments to ascertain community cable-related needs to be 
addressed in a possible renewal franchise and shall be in accordance with the federal 
Cable Act renewal law, 47 USC 546.  The franchise transfer hearing shall be for 
receiving public comments on the qualifications of the proposed transferee, and possible 
action on the transfer, in accordance with the federal Cable Act franchise transfer law, 47 
USC 537.   For further information and copies of renewal and transfer records, including 
Charter’s transfer application (FCC Form 394) contact Larry Mead, Town Manager, c/o 
Town Hall.  By order of the Town Council as Local Franchising Authority. 
 

 
 


